
MESSAGE SENT ON BEHALF OF COUNCILLOR BILL GRAHAM (CUMBRIA COUNTY COUNCIL)   

 

5 November 2015 

After discussion with you on Tuesday night re the development at the end of Hurley Road, I 
have concerns regarding the access on to the Warwick Bridge – Newby Road being that it is 
so small and narrow and furthermore having access on to the A69 where the children are 
crossing for school. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Dorothy Anderson 
Member Support Officer 
Governance Directorate 

 

 

(representor number 029) 


